
Mr. Thune, 

 
I am writing you because I am unable to attend the public hearing on Wednesday 10/5/11 

regarding the Mazatlan Bar on the Westside.  
 

I fully support the Dept. of Safety and Inspections recommendations to revoke all licenses and 

permits for the Mazatlan Bar located at 567 Stryker on the Westside. As a resident of the 
Westside, I strongly urge to the City Council to follow the recommendations of the Dept. of 

Safety and inspections. 
 

Thank you for your time. 
 

Sincerely,  

Erik Barsness 
--  

___________________ 


